July 11, 2019
To the City of London,

Please accept this petition as a formal request for the city to remedy a parking situation that
has caused a safety concern for the residents of Pall Mall St. As you are aware, there is often a
cargo van parked in the lower section of driveway at 549 Pall Mall Street, which completely
blocks the view of oncoming traffic for vehicles trying to enter or exit their adjacent driveways.

The city bylaw currently allows parking on these boulevards. We ask that you amend this bylaw
to exclude commercial vehicles, as they are too large to be safely parked in these spaces.
Cargo vans and other large, commercial vehicles nearly eliminate visibility into and out of the
driveways near 549 Pall Mall St., and are therefore a significant safety concern.

We ask that you take action to amend this bylaw and no longer allow commercial vehicles of
this size to be parked between the sidewalk and the street in a residential neighbourhood.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.



